
Welcome to 2013!  

 By the time you read this 
message, the spring solstice will have 
ushered into a new season, at least 
according to the calendar. I'm holding on 
to hope that warmer days are just around 
the corner. Of course, the longer hours of 
sunshine coincide with the longer office 
hours that you're putting in now that 
Pennsylvania's budget season is 
underway. This is the time of year I start 

to look wistfully out the window at those beautiful sunsets 
over the Susquehanna and pray for an on time (dare I 
dream, early?) final budget. 
 The April 8th PAGR membership meeting gives you 
a very good reason to step away from your frenzied session 
Monday and out 
into the fresh air. 
Open the door, 
walk outside, 
head to The 
Firehouse and 
spend some time 
w i t h  y o u r 
colleagues, learn 
more about the YMCA Youth and Government Program, and 
get to know our guest speaker, Chief of Staff to Governor 

Corbett, Steven Aichele. 
 Prior to being appointed Chief of Staff, Mr. Aichele 
served as General Counsel, the chief legal advisor to the 
Governor, where he directed the legal activities of the 
Executive Branch. He brings decades of experience as a 
practicing attorney, a member of the Naval Reserve (after 
four years of active duty in the U.S. Navy) and time spent as 
an elected official in Tredyffrin Township to his role as Chief 
of Staff. 
 PAGR is honored to welcome Mr. Aichele to our April 
meeting, along with another special speaker. 

 

“Open the door, walk 

outside, head to The 

Firehouse and spend some 

time with your colleagues...” 

IMPORTANT 2013 DATES:IMPORTANT 2013 DATES:IMPORTANT 2013 DATES:IMPORTANT 2013 DATES: 
 

Mo April 8      Membership Meeting 

Mo June 3     Membership Meeting 

Mo Oct 7       Membership Meeting 

Mo Dec 2       Membership Meeting 

 

Membership meetings are held  

11:30 am—12:30 pm on the 3rd floor of the 

Firehouse Restaurant, Harrisburg, except on 

December 2.  The last meeting of the year is 

our holiday gathering and it takes place from 

4:30 pm —6:30 pm at the Firehouse. 

  Your 2013             dues 

have been sent.   

Payment must be  

received prior to April 8 

meeting to attend for 

free.  Thank you! 
(continued on page 3) 

TO ORDER 2013-14 

LEGISLATIVE  

DIRECTORIES 

ORDER FORM IS INSIDE ON PAGE 2. 

DELIVERY WILL BE  EARLY APRIL. 



ATTENTION MEMBERS: 
Order your  

2013/2014  
Legislative Directories 

today through PAGR. 

The Pennsylvania Chamber of Business & Industry’s convenient,  
pocket-size quick reference 

is available to all PAGR members for just $7.50 a copy. 
There’s no minimum to buy. 

Order 1, 10 or 100 and it’s just $7.50 a copy! 
(Non-members may order for $12.50 per copy) 

The cover of the directory will feature a beautiful full-color photo  
of the capitol and the PAGR logo. 

 
Please send in orders and payment by  

April 28,  2013 . 
Please complete the following and return to  

PAGR prior to April 28 2013 
PO Box 116, Harrisburg, PA  17108-0116  

(ph) 717-939-1900 � (fax) 717-939-7900 �  (email) info@pagr.org 

NAME:        PHONE:   
   
 
COMPANY:        EMAIL:  
 
 
ADDRESS: 
 
 
#  OF DIRECTORIES ORDERED       X    $7.50 (non-members $12.50)   =    $  
     

PAYMENT BY:    �  Check  �  Visa  �  MasterCard 

 

 

CREDIT CARD NUMBER   expiration date 3-digit security code 

 

Orders will be delivered in April, 2013. 

 



Monday Apr i l  8 ,  2013  
11:30  am —12:30 pm  
Firehouse Restaurant 

Third  Floor 
606 N. Second Street •  Harrisburg 

 

Our Guest will be 

Governor’s  

Chief of Staff 

Stephen Aichele 

 

 

Officers 
President.............................Gabrielle Sedor 
Vice President.....................Laura Saccente 
Secretary...............................Mark Richards 
Treasurer.....................................Elly Henry 

 
Board of Directors 

Association..................................Katie Dotto 
Corporate...................................Kris Snader 
Lawyer........................................Tony Crisci 
Independent...............................Wes Majors 
At Large..............................Christina Mihalik 
At Large.............................Judy Eschberger 

 
Immediate Past President 

Brinda Carroll Penyak 
 

Executive Director 
Christine Corrigan 

. 

 

ALL MEMBERS PAID IN 2013 ARE FREE!  
ALL GUESTS OF MEMBERS WILL BE CHARGED $25.   

PLEASE RSVP BY April 5 TO  
717-939-1900 OR INFO@PAGR.ORG. 

THANK YOU. 

The mission statement of the Pennsylvania Association for Government Relations, Inc. (PAGR) is to 

promote the purpose and effectiveness of the lobbying profession consistent with the public interest.  

Further, association members encourage high standards of personal and professional conduct among 

all lobbyists. �  

 

Jennifer Brown-Sweeney 
PA Bar Association 

 
David Schmidt 

PA Professional Fire Fighters Association 
 

Each year PAGR supports the state YMCA Youth and 
Government Program with a monetary contribution. 
This great program, based in local schools and 
YMCA’s across the state, exposes middle and high 
school students to the legislative process by actually 
participating in it, with the help of the real professionals 
who do it. They take on every role, Governor, 
legislators, judges and lobbyists and recreate what we 
all live. At our April meeting the current Youth 
Governor will make a brief presentation of the 
program, and hopefully encourage you to become 
involved. � 


